
Dear DELTA Community,

It is our priority to keep you informed of incidents involving school safety.

Recently, multiple schools within Denver Public Schools were named in safety threats in social
media posts. Individuals who noted these posts contacted authorities and Safe2Tell. Denver
Police Department and Denver Public Schools Department of Climate and Safety have been
actively investigating these threats, and have not found them to be credible or substantiated.

Please be reassured we have increased vigilance on campus.

We will keep you informed should additional information become available. Please know these
threats have not been substantiated, and there is no known danger to DELTA or any other
school within DPS.

We understand threats like this can feel confusing and upsetting. Our social-emotional wellness
team is here to support any students who feel fearful or anxious.

Thank you for your support. As always, please do not hesitate to contact our staff with any
questions or concerns.

April McLaughlin
Principal DELTA High School


